
From: Garcia Santos, Norma
To: Boyle, Rick (PHMSA)
Cc: White, Bernie
Subject: Acknowledgement: Application for the Revalidation of the Model No. F-522
Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 9:13:00 AM

Good morning.
 
The purpose of this email is to acknowledge that the United States (U.S.) Nuclear Regulatory
Commission has received your request to provide a revalidation recommendation for the Canadian
Nuclear
Safety Commission (CNSC) Transport Certificate CDN/2094/B(U)-96 Rev. 4 for the F-522, which will
serve to transport irradiated Molybdenum-99.
 
Please contact me if you have questions about the review of this application.
 
Sincerely,

Norma Garcia Santos
Project Manager
Storage and Transportation Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  and Safeguards
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